
Big Rock Exploration AB has applied for an exploration permit with 

very high levels of copper. 

Big Rock Exploration AB has applied for an exploration permit which, according to SGU 

(Sweden Geological Survey), has a content of 9.2% copper. There are several closed mines 

within the area, the most recent mine was closed in the 1950s. The area is only 2.5 

kilometers from the Lovisa mine. 

The exploration permit is located in Lindesberg municipality in Bergslagen. The applied area 

Ingelshyttan no. 9 is an exploration permit of 79.5 hectares. There are a number of slag 

heaps within the exploration permit and from some slag heaps there are rock samples with 

very high levels of sulphides. 

The company intends to carry out electrical VLF survey as soon as possible to investigate the 

extent from the old mines in order to identify possible drilling targets as soon as the 

exploration permit has been approved. 

CEO Alexander Andersson's comment 

"It is gratifying that the company has identified and applied for this very interesting area 

regarding copper in view of the rising copper price." 
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